

200 College Drive Blackwood, NJ 08012 856-374-5001 www.njcap.org

August 28, 2017

Dr. Mark Silverstein Glassboro School District 560 Joseph Bowe Blvd Glassboro, NJ 08028



Dear Dr. Silverstein:

New Jersey Child Assault Prevention (CAP), a project of the NJ Department of Children and Families, is pleased to inform you that your district has been awarded funding to implement the following program(s):

Elementary

The CAP County Coordinator will be notifying you regarding your grant and scheduling the program implementation.

Thank you for your application and congratulations for becoming part of the statewide effort to strengthen families by empowering children to be "Safe, Strong, and Free."

Sincerely,

Cheryl A. Mojta

Director of Operations

NJ CAP Regional Training Center

Kannette Collins

Director of Curriculum

NJ CAP Regional Training Center

Connette Collins

c: County CAP Coordinator, Kim Pinto, 609-636-8670

Email; glosalcap@comcast.net

BB Hom

"Empowering Children to be Safe, Strong & Free"